
We are a group of concerned 
local people who are 
campaigning against the 
excessive use of plastic in our 
society.

Join us in taking a stand 
against single-use plastic! 

Saturday 18th January, 
10.30am, Sainsbury’s Taplow

In association with the 

Turn up, do your shopping, unwrap your goods and 
hand back the unnecessary packaging!!!

By 2050 there will be more 
plastic in the ocean than 
fish! 

Let’s act now to stop that 
happening! 

And local community organisations



For more info contact Zoe Hatch your 
local Green campaigner, 
on 07974 457925 or email 
coordinator@chiltern.greenparty.org.uk

What is a plastic attack?
A plastic attack is a polite and peaceful action for anyone 
concerned about the excessive use of plastic which 
damages our environment and costs taxpayers millions to 
dispose of. Its family friendly and all are welcome. 

We turn up at our local supermarket as a group, invite 
others to join us, do our shopping and then unwrap our 
goods and hand the packaging back to the store manager. 
We’ve contacted the manager at Sainsbury’s who is 
expecting us. 

What should I bring? 
You’ll need plenty of reusable bags and boxes to empty 
your shopping into (it’s surprising how many you’ll need) and 
scissors are a good idea to help unwrap your shopping.
Have a think in advance about what you need that can 
easily be unwrapped. A packet of pasta is way easier to 
empty than a bottle of milk, for example!

Why are we doing this? 
Single-use plastic is choking our oceans and harming our 
environment. Most of it doesn’t get recycled and cleaning
it up costs UK taxpayers millions every year. It’s almost
impossible to do your shopping without encountering single 
use plastic – we’re calling on supermarkets and 
manufacturers to quit their dependence on plastic. 

Since communities began staging these protests, progress 
has been made but companies must move faster!


